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Air 
 
Scranton Times: Opposition group again questions Jessup's host agreement with power plant 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/opposition-group-again-questions-jessup-s-host-agreement-with-
power-plant-1.2114694 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Clearfield Progress: Conservation District approves 13 Dirt and Gravel Road projects 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/conservation-district-approves-dirt-and-gravel-road-
projects/article_62fecf26-b05b-5c2d-8e80-340d32a84382.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Hazleton hosts trail forum meeting 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/hazleton-hosts-trail-forum-meeting-1.2114649 
 
News Eagle: Wayne, Pike under "Drought Watch" 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20161107/wayne-pike-under-drought-watch 
 
Energy 
 
StateImpact PA: EIA projects higher natural gas prices and production in 2017 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/08/eia-projects-higher-natural-gas-prices-and-
production-in-2017/#more-43105 
 
News Eagle: Firm eyes Wayne County for electric plant 
http://www.neagle.com/news/20161107/firm-eyes-wayne-county-for-electric-plant 
 
Cleveland.com: FirstEnergy to sell or close power plants if Ohio, Pennsylvania do not return to regulated 
rates 
http://www.cleveland.com/business/index.ssf/2016/11/firstenergy_to_sell_or_close_p.html  
 
Mining 
 
Dallas Post: Jackson Township supervisors authorize solicitor to take legal action on American Asphalt 
blasting issues 
http://mydallaspost.com/news/21948/jackson-township-supervisors-authorize-solicitor-to-take-legal-
action-on-american-asphalt-blasting-issues 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Gas royalty fight deserves another visit in January 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2016/11/gas-royalty-fight-deserves-another-visit-in-
january/ 
 
York Dispatch: State offering up to $24 million in pipeline grants 
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http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/money/business/2016/11/03/state-24-million-pipeline-
grants/93249640/ 
 
Ripon Advance: Thompson, Kelly seek clarity on EPA rule’s impact on oil, gas producers 
https://riponadvance.com/stories/environment/thompson-kelly-seek-clarity-epa-rules-impact-oil-gas-
producers/  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Judge puts hold on some new Pa. shale drilling rules 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/11/08/Judge-puts-hold-
on-some-new-Pennsylvania-marcellus-shale-drilling-rules/stories/201611080176  
 
Oil and Gas Online: Amish wade into Fracking Wastewater Fight 
http://www.oilandgasonline.com/doc/amish-wade-into-fracking-wastewater-fight-0001  
 
Berks Reading Eagle: Letter: It’s foolish to call for fracking moratorium 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-its-foolish-to-call-for-fracking-moratorium  
 
Waste 
 
Republican Herald: Entrance to future BRADS landfill complete 
http://republicanherald.com/news/entrance-to-future-brads-landfill-complete-1.2114673 
 
Morning Call: Lower Macungie residents to get new recycling toters 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/eastpenn/mc-lower-macungie-new-recycling-bins-20161107-
story.html 
 
5 easy ways to 'charge up' your recycling habits 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/online_features/home_improvement/article_85c92e74-2f04-5480-
91bf-766f83609048.html 
 
Water 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Ralpho Twp. sups halt Aqua project 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2016-11-09/Local/Ralpho_Twp_sups_halt_Aqua_project.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 30-foot-wide sinkhole swallows Ephrata intersection, forces evacuations 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/foot-wide-sinkhole-swallows-ephrata-intersection-forces-
evacuations/article_e8f99a1c-a5d3-11e6-b570-cb367ef4ed3b.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Suez opens $32M water treatment plant in Bloomsburg 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20161108/CPBJ01/161109826/suez-opens-32m-water-treatment-plant-in-
bloomsburg 
 
Scranton Times: Green Ridge residents sue city over sinkholes 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/green-ridge-residents-sue-city-over-sinkholes-1.2114734 
 
BCTV: Growing Greener Plus Accepting Grant Applications for Water Quality Improvement Projects 
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http://www.bctv.org/special_reports/environment/growing-greener-plus-accepting-grant-applications-
for-water-quality-improvement/article_2d824a74-a5d6-11e6-9110-a7318b16beaf.html  
 
Bradford Era: Flood protection projects to begin around Emporium 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/flood-protection-projects-to-begin-around-
emporium/article_8e9f0ae6-a567-11e6-aec6-7fe78abae268.html  
 
Daily Local News: School district votes to sell the wastewater plant 
http://www.dailylocal.com/article/DL/20161107/NEWS/161109841  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Altoona Mirror: Antis supervisors looking to find logging solution 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2016/11/antis-supervisors-looking-to-find-logging-
solution/ 
 
Press and Journal: Londonderry Township Budget Calls for No Tax Increase; Islands an Issue 
http://www.pressandjournal.com/newsx/todays-news/7098-londonderry-township-budget-calls-for-no-
tax-increase-islands-an-issue  
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